Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 8:41 AM

To: Sven Vetter (Sven.Vetter@US.nestle.com)

Cc: ‘mcalhoun@haleyaldrich.com’; '‘Bennett, Peter'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; dehloptoxic,
Env. Health

Subject: RO153- Dreyer's Grand Ice Cream, GeoTracker Global ID T0600100466, 5929 College
Ave., Oakland

Sven,

Thank you, Michael, and Peter for meeting with us yesterday. At the meeting Dilan had mention this case has a low case
file number and has been opened for decades. My thought was that most of the information available for the case
predates GeoTracker and has not yet migrated onto GeoTracker. Therefore, please look at the county website for more
complete record of historic information.

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

Also, when receiving your recent submittals to GeoTracker, | found the boring log for MW3 made for some very
interesting reading. It appears to corroborate the relatively slow attenuation rate observed at MW3. Haley & Aldrich
has submitted each of the MW bore logs as individual files and should be viewable on GeoTracker.

http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.qov/profile report?global id=T0600100466

The installation report for monitoring wells MW1 through MW3 is named SWI_R_1992-02-19 as is viewable on our
county website.

| hope to get out my letter discussed at the meeting this week.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




